
ESSER III

WE WANT YOUR INPUT
Your input on how we can best support student learning, 
student health, and safety in Abilene ISD is important to us. 
In the coming weeks, Abilene ISD will be applying for the Every Student Succeeds 
Act (ESSA) and the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER III) 
federal grant programs. These two grants will be considerable funding sources for AISD 
over the next several school years. 

 Here are three ways for you to share your thoughts and ideas with us:

Join us in person at 4:30 PM on Wednesday, May 26th at One AISD, located at 241 Pine Street.

Join us via Zoom at 5:15 PM on Wednesday, May 26th.  
  Please email esserinformation@abileneisd.org for the link to the Zoom meeting.

Scan the QR code below and visit the Abilene ISD website for a link to our community survey. 
  Our survey is open now through 8:00 PM on May 26th.

www.abileneisd.org/esser2021

We invite you to be our partner in achieving our 
mission of ensuring high levels of learning for ALL!


